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G. Wayne Kerr.

{ Assistant Director for
j State Agreements Program

Office of State Programa>

' U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

!
! Dear Mr. Kerr:

The comments in your September 8, 1980 letter regarding Colorado's radio-
active materials regulatory program have been noted, and the following re-
sponse is offered:

1. The license for Joy Manufacturing Company will be reviewed.

2. The license for Kaman Sciences had been reviewed af ter your last in-
spection; a complete updated application was submitted. This applica-
tion had been reviewed, and our comments back to Kaman were in for
typing during the inspection of Messrs. McGrath and Gordon.

|

3. It is our intent for supervisory personnel to conduct field evaluations
4 of inspectors.

1

j 4. We are in the process of writing proced'ures for handling escalated
{ enforcement actions.
l
' 5. We do attempt to issue enforcement correspondence within 30 days of the

inspection.

6. We concur that incident reports should indicate the status of the
incident and also enforcement actions if applicable.
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7. Mike Brown's and Janet Smith's names will be submitted to attend NRC's
Orientation Course. Ms. Smith's name will also be submitted to attend
the Inspection Procedures Course.

Sincerelv / f
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Albe't J/. lazle,, dhree or
Radiation and Slzardou's
Wastes Control Division

AJil:bjw

cc: Frank Traylor, M.D.
Robert Arnott, Ph.D.
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